
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it is almost a year since we last consulted 
with you please join us on Tuesday 16th 

January at 3.30p.m. for an Annual review of 
our Homework provision 

Teaching staff will be on hand to answer 
questions about homework. 

We would like you to come to the meeting 
with a view on how we can work together to 
continue to make our homework and home 
learning provision the best it can be so that 

everyone feels supported. 
 


